ST VLADIMIR CHURCH BULLETIN

12726-119 Street, Edmonton, Alberta, TSE 5M3
Fr lvan Nykyforuk 780-477-9366 * stvladimiredmonton.ca * Sunday Liturgy 10:30 AM( 9:30 AM July and August)

SEPTEMBER 7, 2019 | BEPECEHb 7, 2019 12TH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST
CHURCH NEWS

1- Welcome back to Father and Pani Lydia!! The parish has certainly missed you!
Father will be extending a special blessing today to all the students who are
beginning a new school year. Mnohaya lita!

BiTaemo 3 noBepHeHHAM OTUA 3 ApYy*KUHOM Jligieto. Bawi napadiaHn cymysanm 3a
Bamu!

CboroaHi o. IBaH 61arocnoBAsTUME BCiX , XTO pO3MNoYaB HOBUI HaBYa/ibHUM PiK.
MHorasn Nlital

2- Parish pic-nic lunch will be held today in the parish hall. Everyone welcome to
attend. Please give a donation to cover costs.

Haw napadianbHUM NiKHIK NpoBOANTEMETHCA CbOroAHI B 3ani. Bei €
3anpoweHnmu. o6 nokputn KowT, byab NacKka, 3pobiTb NOXKepTBMU.

3- Saturday, Sept 14 is the feast day of Exultation of the Holy Cross. Liturgy will be
held in the church at

B cyboTy 14 BepecHs byae cBATo Bo3aBukeHHA YecHoro XpecTa.

4- A big, belated Thank You to everyone who helped in August to help clear our
back-log of garbage out of the garbage bin, especially Myroslav Korcaba who dug
out the garbage bin, and Vlado Harasemljuk and Stephan Bodnar who carried
loads to the garbage dump and Eco Centre!

BenuKe 3ani3Hine gAKyro BCiM , XTO A40MNOMaraB B CEPrHi YACTUTM HaLLi CMITHUKN,
ocobauneo, Mupocnasy Kopuabi, Bnagy Xapacemuyky i CtedaHy boagHapy.



5- Another huge Thank You to all the volunteers who came out on Friday to help
clean the gutters of the church and hall, and who carried many shovels of dirt to
fix our landscaping around the church, and planted grass seeds. Special thanks to
Vlado Harasemljuk for co-ordinating this clean-up.

LLle oaHe BennyesHe AAKYHO BCiM BOJIOHTEPAM , LLLO NPUMALLAN B N'ATHULIO YUCTUTU
PUHBM Ta BNOPAAKOBYBATU LLlepKOBHE noAaBip's. XoyeTbca Bia3HaunMT Bnaga
XapacameH4yKa 3a MOro opraHisauito.

6- Coffee sheet is at the back of the church, please sign up!!
3anuwitbca, 6yab nacka, 4NA NPUroTyBaHHA HeAiNbHOI KaBu anA napadiaH.

7-Attention catechists, and everyone who works with youth. There is a Catechest
workshop on Oct 1 from 5:30-9 PM. This is an evening of professional
development, spiritual growth and networking. At the Chancery office. Please
contact Michelle to register. Registration will be paid by the parish.

YBara KaTexuTu i Ti XTO Npaytoe 3 monoaato. 1 xoetHa , 5:30-9:00,
NPOBOAUTMMETbLCA HaBYaHHA NPOdECINHOMY PO3BUTKY Ta AyXOHOro pocty .AnA
paecTpauii, 3sepTanTecb A0 Miwenb, onnata HaBYaHHSA 3a paxyHOK napadii.

8- SAVE THE DATE!!! Saturday, October 5 we will be hosting an eparchy wide Fun
Day!! Stay posted for more info coming soon!!

3anam'atante gaty!!!!B cyboTy 5 }KOBTHSA MM NPOBOAUTMMO BecenoLi Ana Uinoi
enapxii. binbwe iHpopmaliii byae oronoweHo nisHiwe.

LADIES LEAGUE NEWS

1- The Ladies League with the generous support of the parish during the Praznik
Raffle have donated $500 to support a seminarian in Ukraine for one year, who
otherwise would have struggled to provide tuition. Roman Kulyncak will be
supported this year to further his studies.

Jlira KiHOK 3 BaLLOlO A0MOMOroto 3pobuna noxeprtey B cymi 5005 cemiHapucTy B
YKpaiHi , KyanHuak PomaHy, Ana onnatm o4HOrO HaB4YasIbHOrO POKY B CEMiHapIi.



Lito cymy 6yno0 3ibpaHo Ha posirpalui Npu13iB Nig vyac CBATKYBAHA HALLOTO
Mpa3HuKy.

2- CROSSING OVER THROUGH CHANGE AND TRANSITION. is a quiet, 24 hour
retreat away for women. ItEventbrite.ca will be held at Camp Oselia Friday Oct 11
@6:30 PM to Saturday, October 12 at 6:30 PM.. Register online at eventbrite.ca,
registration deadline is Sept 30. Early registrants will get a private room.

"Mepexig Kpi3b 3MiHN Ta nepeTBopeHHA"- € 24-roaAMHHUM Tabopom ANs KiHOK, WO
npoxoautume B Tabopi Ocens 3 n'atHuui 11 xoBTHA, 6:30 go cyb6oTm 6:30.
3apeecTpyBaTMCb BU MOXKeTe Ha canTi Eventbrite.ca o 29 BepecHhs. Ti, xTo 6yayTb
nepwmummn , MaTUMyTb NPMUBATHI KIMHATW.

YOUTH NEWS

1- Youth will be having a meeting next week during coffee to discuss activit ies
and fundraising for the next year. This will be an exciting year, as we have
recieved a grant from the Eparchy for new equiptment! Be sure to come out and
help our planning!!

HacTynHoro TM»HA, nig yac KaBu, mm bygemo matu 360pu rOHALUTBA, Wo6
3an/1aHyBaTW NoAii Ha HAacTyNHWI pik. Lle Byae 3axonntoumni pik, OCKibKM MK
OTPUManNM rpaHT Big, eEnapxii Ha HoBe 0b61aaHaHHA. byab nacka, NpunAiTL Ta
NPUMMITb Y4aCTb Y NNAHYBaHHI.

2- WOVEN - A RETREAT FOR TEEN GIRLS is being held again this year, from Sept
20-22 at camp Oselia. Explore what it means to be a young woman living
according to the Eastern Christian Faith. This also includes socializing, crafts,
outdoor activities and alot of food!! Registration cost is $60. If you are interested
in going, cost may be subsidized by the parish. To register go online to
eventbrite.ca. For more info call 780-424-5496.

Tabip gna gisyat- lOHAYOK, LbOro poKy npoxogmntnume 20-22 BepecHsa B Tabopi
Oceni, Wo rpyHTYyBaTUMETbLCA Ha PO3'ACHEHHI WO O03HA4YaE ByTM MO0AO0 XKiHKOH



B CXiAHiN XpUCTUAHCBLKIN Bipi. Lle Tabip KowTye $60. LLLo6 3apelicTpyBaTuca
3aBiTalTe Ha cauT eventbrite.ca. binbwe iHpopmauii 3a Ten 780-424-5496

3- There will be a Ukrainian Catholic Youth Convention for youth ages 13-25 on
October 19 and 20. This will start on Saturday morning with a fun activity, then
they wlll be joining the Womens and Mens groups for other activities. There is an
option to sleep over in the pastoral Office downtown. If you are interested please
talk to Michelle for more information. 780-566-1545.

19-20 »KOBTHA NPOBOAUTUMETLCA YKPAIHCbKO-KAaToNMLbKa KOHPepeHLuia ana
toHauTBa Ta gopocaux ( 13-25p). MoumnHatoum 3 cyboTHLOrO paHKy , Ha Bac
YyeKaTMMyTb Beceni 3abaBu Ta LiKaBi poboTH. € TaKOX MOXKAMBICTb HiYiry B
NacTUPCbKOMY LLeHTPI. AKLL,0 BU 3aL,iKaBUAMKCD | xoueTe oTpumaTu binblue
iHpopmaLii Toai, 6yab nacka, A3BoHiTb Miwenb 780-566-1545.

EPARCHY NEWS

1- TODAY!! Ukrainian Cultural Heritage Village will have their Harvest of the Past
celebration. Watch vintage grain harvesters in action, and enjoy seeing activities

such as flower and herb drying, canning of produce and many more activities.

CboroaHi B ykpaiHCbKOMY cefli BiadbyaeTbca CBATKYBAHHA YpOrKato MUHYAoro. TyT
BW 3MOKeTe NoHBaunTK CYLiHHA KBIiTiB Ta POC/IMH, 3aKPYTKY OBOYIB Ta GPYKTIB Ta
iH.

2- St Michaels Nursing Home is asking for you to donate your old cell phones,

iphones, ipods or ipads as they will get a monetary donation for every phone they
can recycle. All phones will be factory reset so your information will not be
compromised. Please drop off your donation at the home on 7404-139 Ave.
780-473-5621.

Crapeuun gim CB. Mumnxaina oronolye 36ip ctapux tefiepoHiB, NAaHLIETIB,
nAeepiB, AKi BOHWM OOMIHAIOTb Ta OTPMMAIOTb TAKMM YMHOM KOWTW. Byab nacka,
3a/MLWWTe CBOI NOXKepTBu 3a agpecoto 7404 139 Ave, ten. 780-473-5621

3- There is a workshop on Divine Mercy this weekend at St Thomas Moore Parish -
210 Haddow Close, Edmonton. This will be Friday, Sept 6 at 9 AM, Saturday Sept




7 at 5 PM, and Sunday September 8 at 12PM and 5 PM. These will be Mass an
talks after.

3 6-8 BepecHs B napadii CB. Tomaca, wo 3a agpecoto 210 Gaddow Close, byayTb
npoBOAUTUCb HaBYaHHA CBaToMy Munocepato. byae Bignpasnatuce Mecca 3
HAyKOto nicnA Hei.

4- Development and Peace will be hosting their AGM and Fall Action Workshop

"Care for Our Common Home" on Saturday, Sept 21 at the Newman Theological
College, 10012 84 St. Soup and Sandwich lunch by donation. For more info, or to
register call Sylvianne at 780-462-2529.

21 BepecHa Po3BuToK i Mump byae npoBoauTM HaBYaHHSA Ha Temy «[J6aemo npo
Haw cninbHUM gim»Apgpeca-TeonoriyHum konegx, 10012 84 st. binblwe
iHpopMmaLii 3a Ten. 780-462-2529

5- The Centre for Ukrainian Arts is hosting the following Workshops: OIL
PAINTING FOR BEGINNERS Sept 14, WILLOW HEART WEAVING Sept 22, and
WHEAT CENTREPIECES (make a didukh!!) on Sept 28. For more info or to register
call 780-488-8558 or visit www.acuarts.ca

LleHTp YKpaiHCcbkoro MucrteuTsa NpoBOAUTUME HACTYMHI KNAacu: MantoBaHHA
oninHMmun dapbamm ana noyaTkisuis- 14 BepecHs, BepboBe NaeTiHHA - -22
BepecHsA, BUrOTOBNEHHA aiayxa -28 BepecHs.

6- Ukrainian Language Classes for Adults will be beginning Sept 18 to March 2020

on Wednesdays from 7-9PM. Classes are at St Andrews Cultural Centre, and are
provided at several different levels for diff skill levels. Registration is Sept 11. For
more info call 780-469-1463.

YPOKM yKpaiHCbKOT MOBU ANA A0POCAKuX ( pi3HUX piBHIB) po3noyHyTbcA 18
BepecHa i TpuBatMmyTb A0 bepesHa 2020 no cepepax 19:00-21:00. Aapeca LeHTp
Cs AHppia. Peectpauia 11 sepecHa. Ten. 780-469-1463.

7- There will be an exhibit sponsored by the Society of Friends of the Ukrainian
Folklore Centre titled "Love Letters From the Past- Courtship, Companionship, and

Family in the Ukrainian Canadian Community". Saturday, September 21 at 1PM in



http://www.acuarts.ca/

Enterprise Square, 10212 Jasper Avenue. RSVP to ukrfolk@ualberta.ca ro 780-
492-6906.

B cyboTy, 21 BepecHs, o 13:00 3a niaTpumkm Cninku [pysis YKpaiHCbKOro
donbKNopy NPOBOANTUMETLCA BUCTABKA Ha Temy « Jluctm Jlrobosi Big Cim'i,
ToBapuwis, 3annuanbHukie. Agpeca Enterprise Square, 10212 Jasper Avenue.
RSVP ukrfolk@ualberta.ca uu Ten. 780-492-6906.

8- DID YOU KNOW?? Ukrainian Canadian Social Services is a local not-for-profit
organization who provides aid to the poor and needy, assistance to senior

citizens, interpretation services, and help for newcomers? If you know someone
in need, call for more info!! 780471-44770r ucss.info

Yn BUM 3HaNN, WO YKpPAiHCbKO-KaHaaACbKMM couiaibHUIM LEHTP € MiCLEBOO
opraHisaui€to, Wo gonomarae 6iaHMM i noTpebytoumMm, NneHcioHepam Ta
HOBOMPUOYAUM Y PiI3HMUX NUTAHHAX. AKLLO 3HA€ETe TUX, XTO NoTpebye gonomoru, To
CKepyuTe ix 40 uboro ueHTpy. Ten. 780-471-4477

9- Annual Hetman Awards to honor outstanding Ukrainian community members

are being held this year in Edmonton on Sunday, October 6 at St Johns Cultural
Centre. Tickets available at Eventbrite.ca.

LLlopiuHe HaropoaKeHHs FeTbMaHa , AKUM Bif3HA4Yatl0Tb 0COB/IMBUX YNEHIB
YKpaiHCbKOi rpomaam 6yae npoBoAUTUCH LbOTro POKY B EAMOHTOHI B Heainto 6
YKOBTHA y LeHTpi CB. IBaHa. KBUTKM Ha caliTi Eventbrite.ca

10- CALLED TO BE HOLY -MENS RETREAT. will be held again this year. The theme
this year is "Man on a Mission". Join Bishop David and several keynote speakers

to regroup, reassess and find you way forward in Gods Plan. It will be held at the
Providence Retreat Centre. Cost before Oct 5 $60 (110 to live in) and after Oct 4
$70 (5120 to live in). Includes Saturday lunch and snacks. Register online at
eventbrite.ca, or for more info call 780-424-5496. Registration deadline is Oct 25.

HBuYaHHA Ana YonosikiB " MoknMKaHi 6ytn CBATMMMK" Ha TeMy«Y0ONOBIK AK
MicioHep» , W06 Kpalye 3p03yMUTH CBOE NOKAMKAHHA B XUTTi NPOBOANTUMETbCA



Bnagukoto aBnaom Ta iHWKMMKM gonosigayamu. LiiHa  60S(110S+ Hiunir)-go 5
¥OBTHA Ta 70S (120S + Hiunir)- nicna 5 »OBTHA.

PeecTpauina oHnanH eventbrite.ca un 3a 1en.780-424-5496 oo 25 »KOBTHA.

garbage cleanup.



